
 
 

 

 

TO:  Board of Education 

    

FROM: Patty O’Neil      
 

RE:  Policy Change Recommendations 

 

DATE:  February 6, 2014 

 

The following policies have been reviewed by the District #304 Policy Committee and come 

now to the Board of Education for review and comment. 

 

1. Health Education 

Policy 2413 (Revised) 

  

This is a revised policy from NEOLA, but it is new to our Board Policy.  Inclusion of 

this policy is in response to Illinois Legislation.  

 

Provisions contained in this policy reflect the current state of the law and should be 

adopted to maintain accurate policies. 

 

 

2. Sex and Family Life Education  

Policy 2414 (Revised) 

 

This is a revised policy from NEOLA, but it is new to our Board Policy.  Inclusion of 

this policy is in response to Illinois Legislation.  

 

Provisions contained in this policy reflect the current state of the law and should be 

adopted to maintain accurate policies. 

 

 

3. Teen Dating Violence 

Policy 5517.03 (New) 

 

This is a new policy which is required by law. 
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